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To whom it concerns,

Derbyshire Bat Conservation group have concerns about this proposed work. 10
of the 12 species of bats known to be in Derbshire have been recorded in
Markeaton Park, and in the area specifically impacted by the work. Some of the
mature trees along the carriageway are known bat roosts, which would usually be
protected under the Wildlife and Countryside Act and other wildlife legislation.
Although some mitigation is planned, nothing can replace the suitability of these
veteran trees. We would also have concerns about the impact of increased
pollution and emissions on the remaining trees and wildlife.

Regards
Alan Wragg 
Derbyshire Bat Conservation Group




